
 

2nd June 2020 

Dear Student and Parents/Guardians, 

I hope you are all enjoying this lovely sunshine.  Please see below the full text of an email regarding 

refunds of Junior Cert/Cycle and Leaving Cert fees. 

 
Stay safe, 
 
 
Anne Mc Grath,  
Principal 

Our end of term prayer: 
 
May the God of peace, hope and love fill your lives 
and may you bring peace, hope and love to all you meet. 
 

May you be happy in everything you do, 
and always have hope and courage for what lies ahead. 
 

 

Subject: SEC Examination Fee Refunds 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I refer to the announcements made by the Minister for Education and Skills, Mr. Joe Mc Hugh T.D., on 

Friday 10th April and Friday 8th May regarding the postponement and the revised arrangements of the 

Junior Cycle and Leaving Certificate examinations.  As a result of these decision I wish to confirm that the 

State Examinations Commission (SEC) is refunding all candidates who have paid their examination fee for 

2020. 

 

Refunds were processed on May 26th for all candidates that paid the examination fee online. Refunds 

will go back to the card/account which was used to pay the fee. The process can take up to 7 days to 

process. 

 

If candidates have not received the refund by June 10th, they should email us at fees@examinations.ie 

with their exam number. 

 

Please bring the contents of this email to the attention of the candidates/parents/guardians. 

 

I want to thank you for your continued co-operation and support in this regard, it is very much 

appreciated. 

Kind Regards 

 

Jackie Wade 

Higher Executive Officer 

Fees Section 

http://www.loretoclonmel.ie/

